
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I’m sure you’re aware, our main topic focus for this term is history. The children 

have had a fascinating time so far learning about people and significant events from 

the past. 

As part of our celebration of learning we will be holding a History Day on 

Wednesday 4th November. We are asking that every child in Year 6 to dresses in 

clothing that reflects the time period that they have studied. Here is a list of the time 

periods studied: 

Year 1 Great Fire of 
London 

Year 2 The Titanic 

Year 3 Victorians 

Year 4 Romans 

Year 5 Mayans 

Year 6 World War Two 

 

During the day children will enjoy sharing their learning with children from their 

buddy class using a video link. 

Here are some simple ideas for how to dress your child in suitable clothing for the 

day. We are not asking for parents to buy expensive costumes for the day. We 

simply want to create a memorable experience in your child’s education. 

 

 

 Kind regards 

Team Year 6   

     

   


